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 To: LDF
 Subject: Broadwater Farm

Dear Haringey Council
We read with dismay about the draft Local Plan (SA62) for part demolition and 
redevelopment of 
Broadwater Farm and its surrounding area.
Please abandon such a proposal in favour of improvements to the estate. 
It has taken many years to ‘turn round’ Broadwater Farm and its immediate 
surroundings from the bad 
image created by the 1980s riots. But it most certainly has been turned round. 
Many residents we 
speak to are proud to live on the estate and also to enjoy the park, especially 
since the lottery grant 
enabled a lot of socially useful work to take place. The relatively new ‘Hub’ 
community centre is also 
providing a useful service to the community, attracting people from different 
cultures, ages, etc.
It would be tragic if this estate were to go the route that so much of London is
going – redevelopment 
for the sake of profit and not for the sake of local people.
Elizabeth Adams & Peter Corley
London N22
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